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Richard Healey (adpce.ad)

From: Devan Baugh <dbaugh@malvernar.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 3:39 PM
To: Richard Healey (adpce.ad)
Cc: John Davis; Carl Wheatley
Subject: Overflow and Ecoli

We " Malvern Waste Water" had overflows occur on 12/9/2023 at Intersection Kelly Morzett manhole 
0069, Also had an overflow at Intersection Laural and Davis manhole 155 
 
 
We grabbed 100 ml sample from sample site 1 on 12/9/2023 at 2:15 PM and incubated that sample at 
2:30 PM on 12/9/2023 at 35 degree Celsius. 
We grabbed 100ml sample from sample site 2 on 12/9/2023 at 2:17 PM and incubated that sample at 
2:30 PM on 12/9/2023 at 35 degree Celsius. 
 
Both sample site 1 and 2 was removed at 2:30 PM on 12/10/2023  
With both sites being great than 2419.6, we proceeded to grab 100 ml samples from sample site 3 and 4 
 
Sample site 3 was grabbed at 2:51 pm on 12/10/2023 and incubated at 3:00 PM at 35 degree Celsius  
Sample site 4 was grabbed at 2:43 pm on 12/10/2023 and incubated at 3:00 PM at 35 degree Celsius  
  
Both samples was removed from incubator at 3:00 PM on 12/11/2023 
Sample site 3 resulted in 770.1 
Sample site 4 resulted in 1413.6 
 
Ps. We also have 3 SSO reports to turn in, Adeq website keeps giving us gateway error message, we have 
tried on two different computers.  We will turn those reports in as soon as possible. Please contact us 
with any questions you may have. 


